
 

 Tetra Tech, Inc. 
2301 Lucien Way, Suite 120, Maitland, FL 32751 

Tel  321.441.8500  Fax  321.441.8501  www.tetratech.com 

August 26, 2014 
 
 
 
Sam Scholle 
St. Charles Parish  
100 River Oaks Drive 
Destrehan, LA 70047 
 
Subject: Acquisition of Assets of the BDR Division of Leidos, Inc.  
 
Dear Mr. Scholle: 
 
As you are aware, as of August 23, 2014, Tetra Tech, Inc. (Tetra Tech) acquired the assets of the BDR Division of 
Leidos, Inc.  Tetra Tech will continue to provide the same level of services and support with little or no operational 
impact.   

Tetra Tech is a leading provider of consulting, engineering, and technical services worldwide. It is a diverse 
company, including individuals with expertise in science, research, engineering, and information technology (see 
more at www.tetratech.com).  

While we may have taken on a new name, you can expect to see the same team and the same focus and commitment 
to helping you meet your goals.  As many of our long-term clients can attest, despite our multiple organizational 
transitions over the last few years, we have continued to provide best-in-class service to our clients in preparing for 
and recovering from disasters. We are, first and foremost, a business built on relationships…and yours is very 
valuable to us. Therefore, our level of service and commitment to you remains unchanged.   

For your records, I have enclosed a completed W-9. 

As certain contract of BDR may technically require consent in connection with this transaction, we also request that 
you indicate your consent pursuant to the following contract you have from us:  

Contract for Monitoring of Disaster Generated Debris & Disaster Management and Technical Services 

Parish Project No. P090903 

Note that Tetra Tech has succeeded to all of the BDR Division of Leidos, Inc.’s assets and liabilities, including 
performance obligations under the contract with St. Charles Parish, LA. There are no present defenses or avoidances 
to the performance of same as of August 24, 2014 and that Tetra Tech will perform on said contracts when 
requested.  

Please contact me directly should you have any further questions regarding this matter, and we look forward to 
providing outstanding services to St. Charles Parish, LA. 

Sincerely, 

Tetra Tech, Inc. 
 
 
 
Betty Kamara 
Contracts Administrator 


